SOUTHEAST SURGE HOCKEY CLUB
Sponsorship Receipt

Date:

Dear:

Please allow me to thank you for your generous sponsorship this year, in the
amount of $ We greatly appreciate your support for the 2025-26
Hockey Season!

You can follow my team’s progress throughout the year by visiting the Surge
website, www.southeastsurgehockey.ca . On our site you can also find my
team’s schedule, so if you'd like to attend a game you can find out where and
when. Admission to all our games is free!

Thanks again!

Sincerely,

If you require any other details, please contact the Southeast Surge Treasurer
Brendan Magee at brendanm@w-u.on.ca




